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Telephone (412) 393-6000
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Nuclear Group
P.O. Box 4 April 9, 1986
Shippingport PA15077-0004

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Peter S. Tam, Project Manager

Project Directorate No. 2
Division of PWR Licensing - A
Washington, DC 20555

. ,

- Mail Stop 340 -

NRd Cor'respondence

Mr. Peter Tam: '

It has recently come to my attention that certain NRC
correspondence to the Duquesne Light Company regarding the Nuclear |Group has not received distribution which reflects a recent change
in our corporate structure.

Effective December 17, 1985, Mr. Wesley W. von Schack was
appointed President and Chief Executive Office for the Duquesne Light
Company succeeding Mr. John M. Arthur. Mr. Arthur retains the
position of Chairman of the Board. This change was made in order to
conduct an orderly transition of responsibilities and duties prior to
Mr. Arthur's retirement.

It is requested that correspondence to the Duquesne Light
company, which included Mr. Arthur as receiving a copy, also include

,

Mr. von Schack. Additionally, any future correspondence to be
iaddressed to the President of the Company should be addressed to Mr. I

von Schack.
:

Please take the appropriate steps to assure this information
receives the correct distribution within .the NRC such that future
distribution occurs as stated above. Thank you.

l
Very truly yours,
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/SeniorManager l
/ Beaver Valley, Unit No.
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cc: J. M. Arthur
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